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Ladies and Gentlemen:
As a long time resident of Arkansas, I reach out from across the nation support a permanent prohibition
of swine CAFO in the Buffalo National River Watershed. 

I agree with the Rule Changes to Rules 5 & 6 for a permanent swine CAFO moratorium as stated in
Docket Numbers #19-002-R and #19-003-R.

I will continue to support the UArk Razorbacks however. 

Mike Adelman
152 Stonybrook Way
South Hadley MA 01075
(479) 283-4212
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